
Cold Lake Snowmobile Club

P.O. Box55
Cold Lake, AB T9M 1P1

November 24, 2019

Brad Schultz
City of Cold Lake

5513 48 Avenue
Cold Lake, AB T9M 1A1

Dear Brad Schultz:

This letter is to request renewal of our Memorandum of Understanding with the City of Cold Lake

for the snowmobile trail within City limits. We understand this will be a one-year renewal and we
plan to request a 5-year M.O.U. prior to the expiry of 2020.

We request the City of Cold Lake consider an adjustment to the section along 1st Avenue. Please

see red line depicting request on enclosed route map. The request will mitigate a road crossing for
snowmobiles and grooming equipment at the pt Ave - English Bay intersection. ln addition, the
condition of the north ditch and parallel berm along 1st avenue is not of adequate width for trail
allowance. This option will keep trail traffic away from resident along the south side of First

Avenue.

All other routing will be as per the 2014 M.O.U. and the February 2019 revisions (1st Avenue to
Energy Centre/51 Street intersection).

If you have any questions, please contact me at any time.

sffe
Chris Rourke,

Director, Cold Lake Snowmobile Club

780-573-4851




